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We are excited to share with you the latest updates and insights from Intellectual Output number 5 - Upskilling Programme, focused on introducing new educational content and evaluating its impact.
Summer School Recap:
The SGD Lab's Summer School, held at the Prague University of Economics and Business September 18th – 23rd, 2023, provided participants with an immersive learning experience centred around Green Skills and Social Economy. Attendees engaged in diverse activities aimed at enhancing their understanding of global sustainability issues and fostering cross-cultural awareness.
Program Structure and Methods:
Throughout the summer school, a variety of formal and non-formal methods were employed, including presentations, interactive games, case studies, and group work. Emphasis was placed on creating a welcoming atmosphere conducive to learning. Participants explored topics such as green skills in education, circular economy, impact entrepreneurship, and sustainable material exploration.
Summer School Participant Feedback:
Feedback from participants was overwhelmingly positive, with high praise for the organisers and staff. Attendees expressed satisfaction with the teaching methods and demonstrated enthusiasm for applying their newfound knowledge in real-world scenarios. The visit to the Materium Museum was particularly inspiring for many.
Pocket Online Course Evaluation:
Educational content from the summer school was integrated into online pocket courses and evaluated by students from our partner universities. While feedback was mixed, with about a third of students finding the materials useful, recommendations for enhancing the curriculum were insightful. Students expressed interest in more diverse business models, practical examples, and content on the circular economy and SDGs.
Summary of IO5 – Upskilling Programme Evaluation:
In the IO5, the educational materials were created, prototyped, and tested using the Living Labs concept. Experts collaborated with students to define, ideate, experiment, and validate the content. While the evaluation of the summer school was exceptional, the pocket online courses faced some challenges, possibly due to their focus on "green" environmental issues in courses with different focuses.
Conclusion:
Overall, the Upskilling Programme continues to make significant strides in introducing new educational content and fostering a collaborative learning environment in integration of Green Skills to curriculla. Student involvement remains crucial in shaping the curriculum to meet the needs of our diverse community.
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